TEAM SHADY UPDATE – WINTER 2015
How good it is to fellowship with special friends! We were blessed to be able to visit with Tony and Kim Didonato from Michigan this month. I was especially happy to rejoice in answered prayer and get new updates so I can pray for them specifically. Meanwhile, Alton was able to visit with his folks and our sending churches in Michigan. I am so thankful for Alton’s roots. Please keep in touch so we can pray for you specifically as well.
 
Another first this month was to be able to join Alton on SKYPE with our brother in Christ, Lalit Bardhan, in India.  Lalit was glad for a good connection as well. He is very patient with me as I learn to pause in conversation due to the delay between speaking and hearing. Hopefully we will get to speak with his wife and children next time we SKYPE. 
Please pray for Lalit as we work through details concerning our move to India. Alton is looking forward to working with him in person.

In answer to prayer Paul and Robina’s co-translator, Thomas, has joined them in Australia to work on the last draft of the SOLONG New Testament before checking with a consultant. He has adjusted well to the unfamiliar culture and enjoys having 24 hour power. Pray for stamina as the work schedule is strenuous compared to his normal schedule in Papua New Guinea which has more variety.

Thank you for your prayers for our family as we share the ministry of IGO mission and prepare to move to India in the fall of 2015.
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